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DATES TO REMEMBER 

School Closed 

School will be CLOSED in honor of 

President’s Day on Monday the 20th. 
 

Library Day 

Room 5 will be walking to the El 

Modena Branch Library, on Monday 

the 27th . We will be leaving school 

around 9:10am. 

 
Park Day 

Rooms 1 and 3 will be walking to La 

Veta Park, on Tuesday the 28th. We 

will be leaving school around 

9:20am. 

 
McPherson Magnet School  

Kindergarten Information Meeting 

For Room 5 graduating parents, there 

will be an information meeting on 

Wednesday the 8th at 9 am or  3pm for 

all parents interested in the 2017/2018 

school year lottery. Please see 

attached flyer for more information or 

call (714) 628-4329. 
 

Kid’s Night Out 

Kid’s Night Out is Friday the 10th from 

6-11pm.  This is an opportunity for 

you, the parents, to go out while your 

children are having a blast at school.  

 
This event is open to children 3 

months through 10 years.  The cost 

for children 2 and up is $30 per child 

and $15 for siblings.  The cost for 

infants is $50. Please note, we must 

have a minimum of 10 children to 

have the event for the preschool 

age children and a minimum of 2 

infants to have the event for infants.  
The last day to sign up is Wed. the 8th. 
 

Scholastic Book Club 

Februay Scholastic book order forms 

are available by the sign in/out 

books and are due Thursday, Feb. 9th. 

 Please drop your order form and 

payment in the box in the office or 

order online at: 
www.scholastic.com/bookclubs 
Our school activation code is: GKJ9B 

Valentine’s Day 

The interest of Valentine’s Day has 

started for some of the children.  Your 

child is welcome to bring valentines, 

NO CANDY PLEASE, for his/her class on 

Monday the 13th or Tuesday the 14th 
(T/Th children).   

 

If your child chooses to bring 

valentines, we ask that your child bring 

enough valentines for each child in 

the class and that your child only 

writes who the valentine is from. This 

can be great name writing practice 

for the older children.  Start early and 

do a few each day!  If you need a 

class count, feel free to email the 

office at staff@cvpreschool.com.  
Please do not send candy. Thank you! 

 
CURRICULUM 

For the month of February, we will be 

having community helper visitors stop 

by the school and visit with the 

children. We will also be talking about 

friendship!  

Parents, if you are interested in sharing 

your profession or hobby with the 

school or your child’s class, please see 

the office staff to set up a date. 
 

Other Important Reminders 

* We are running low on plastic bags. 

 We use them daily for wet or soiled 

clothing. You can help us by 

supplying your child with a reusable 

bag for dirty clothes or  for those that 

shop at any stores that distribute free 

plastic bags, please consider saving 

those and donating them to the 

school.    

 

*Nap time items:  We want your 

children to be successful in self-help 

skills, so we encourage them to assist 

in getting their clothes, their sheet 

and blanket, and other items from 

their cubby.  Because of this, we ask 

that you help us in making sure that 

their cubby is not too full. Please limit 

naptime items to a fitted crib sheet 

and a blanket (no pillows please). 

 

Lost and Found 

Our Lost and Found is over flowing!  

Please stop and look through the 

hooks below the preschool sign-in 

folders for any of your child’s 

belongings. Items not claimed by this 

Friday the 3rd will be donated to the 

blue Clothing Donation Bin located 

near the dumpster in the front of the 

school. 

 
LABELS FOR EDUCATION 

Our school participates in the Labels 

for Education® program. It's easy to 

help—simply save UPCs and beverage 

caps from participating products and 

drop them off in the red box located 

next to the sign in/out books. We can 

earn points that can be redeemed for 

FREE educational merchandise! Look 
for these logos next to the UPCs of 
participating products: 

 
 

LOOKING AHEAD IN MARCH 
Room 5 Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Room 5 conference days will be 
Tuesday, March 7th and Wednesday, 

March 8th.  Parents will have the 

chance to meet with Teacher Anita to 

share ideas and find out what their 

child enjoys most about school.  This 

conference is for parents only and no 

childcare is available (unless your child 

is enrolled that day).  The sign-up sheet 

will be posted by the sign in/out books 

starting the week of February 13th. 

 
Other Important Dates 

* Friday, March 3rd Family Movie Night  
*Monday, Feb. 27th through Friday, 

March 10th Open Enrollment starts for 

School of choice for Orange Unified 

School district 

* Wednesday, March 1st Orange 

Unified Kindergarten Registration starts 

for the 2017/2018 school year 

* Tuesday, March 21st through 

Thursday, March 23rd  picture days 

* Monday, March 13th and Tuesday,  

March 14th  parent appreciation days 
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